Washington Office
1300 wilson Boulevard

Suite 200
Hack%e iy Arinton, VA 22209

August 25, 2008

Federal Aviation Administration

Office of Spectrum Policy and Management
ASR-1

800 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20591

Re: FAA Notification of FCC Equipment Approval Under FCC Part 87
ISS-2100 Transceiver
FCCID: AJK8222120

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Rules and
Regulations, Part 87.147{d), Rockwell Collins, Inc. hereby notifies the Federal Aviation
Administration of its simultaneous filing with the FCC of an application for Certification of
the 1$5-2100 Transceiver. One complete set of the filing documents is enclosed for
your review. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

g

John M. Gifft
Manager, Governmental & Regulatory Affairs
{(703) 516-8213

cc: Federal Communications Commission
Mary Little — Rockwell Collins, Inc.




